
In-House  Forum:  Guard  Your
Company  Against  Internal
Cybersecurity Threats

The 4th annual Bloomberg Law In-House Forum
will Explore the steps that general counsel
need  to  take  to  mitigate  the  internal
cybersecurity  threat.

The event will be Wednesday, June 27, 2018, at the Grand Hyatt
San Francisco, 345 Stockton Street, San Francisco 94108.

Specifically, the event will dissect one of the most pressing
issues affecting the modern corporate workplace: cybersecurity
threats from its own employees. Participants will learn how
general counsel can effectively partner with other teams at
the organization to guard against this growing risk.

Speakers will guide the discussion, outlining how corporate
counsel can build relationships between IT and Human Resources
in order to act in a leadership role, crafting an effective
risk avoidance plan that includes auditing, training, and both
preemptive and post-breach initiatives.

Register for the event.
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